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Even though measure 114 was found constitutional recently, let's not kid 

ourselves...it is not. HB3075 is just an attempt to harm law abiding citizens rights to 

self defense. Any infringement on our second amendment rights are just that, an 

infringement. HB3075 does nothing to reduce crime or punish criminals, it only seeks 

to punish and restrict common people. That's why I oppose HB3075.  


